
b r i l l

Assembled in honour of John H. A. Munro 
(University of Toronto), the volume groups 
nineteen original studies by a diversified 
panel of scholars. The essays explore 
late medieval market mechanisms and 
associated institutional, fiscal and monetary, 
organizational, decision-making, legal and 
ethical issues, as well as various aspects 
of production, consumption and market 
integration. The geographical scope stretches 
from North-Western and Central Europe to 
North and West Africa, and the individual 
contributions deal with a variety of local, 
regional, and long-distance markets and 
networks. The mix of approaches, cutting-
edge archival research, and presentations of 
current projects addresses the interests of 
scholars in diverse fields, from economic to 
social and institutional history. The volume 
offers a full bibliography of John H. A. 
Munro’s works.
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